
 

This Notice first issued on November 14, 2019 
 

The Region of Peel is committed to ensure that all Regional services, programs and facilities are inclusive and accessible for persons with disabilities.  Please contact the Project 
Manager if you need any disability accommodation to participate in the study. 
 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will 
become part of the public record. 
 

Public Information Centre 
Wednesday, November 27, 2019 – 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. 

Burnhamthorpe Community Centre (Fleetwood Village Room) 
1500 Gulleden Drive, Mississauga, ON  L4X 2T7 

Public Notice 
  
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE   
CAWTHRA ROAD FROM QUEEN ELIZABETH WAY (QEW) TO EASTGATE PARKWAY, MISSISSAUGA 

MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY 
 

The Study 
The Region of Peel is conducting a Class Environmental Assessment 
(Class EA) Study for Cawthra Road from QEW to Eastgate Parkway in 
the City of Mississauga (see map).  The study is examining the needs 
and opportunities for transportation improvements within the 
Cawthra Road corridor to:  
• Better serve the needs of all road users, 
• Maximize the use and capacity of the road right-of-way, and 
• Improve operations and safety for all road users. 
 

A feasibility study was completed in 2014 that concluded that a 
widening of Cawthra Road from QEW to Eastgate Parkway is not 
warranted. Recommendations include maintaining the existing four 
lane cross-section (with centre turn-lane in some sections) with 
intersection improvements, and exploring opportunities to enhance 
active transportation by providing on-road bicycle and/or boulevard 
multi-use facilities. The Class EA Study will build upon the findings of 
the feasibility study. 
 

The Process 
This Study is being conducted in compliance with Schedule ‘B’ of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment, 
which is a process approved under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. 
 

Public Consultation 
Public consultation is an important part of the Study.  You are invited to attend the Public Information Centre (PIC) for 
this Study to review the project and discuss your comments with the Project Team.  The PIC will present the identified 
problems and opportunities within the Study corridor and an evaluation of alternative solutions with environmental 
considerations.  A preliminary preferred solution will also be presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you have any questions or comments on the Study or cannot attend the PIC, please contact the Project Manager or 
visit the project website to view the PIC information and fill out an on-line comment form by December 13, 2019: 
 

Sonya Bubas, MCIP, RPP 
Project Manager 
Region of Peel  
10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite B, 4th Floor 
Brampton, ON  L6T 4B9 
Tel: 905-791-7800 ext. 7801 
Fax: 905-791-1442 
Email: sonya.bubas@peelregion.ca 
 

Website:  http://www.peelregion.ca/pw/transportation/construction/environmental-assessment/cawthra-road.asp 
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